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Jeannie Johnson

From: Sarah Day [sarah.day@juneauempire.com]

Sent:  Woednesday, April 25, 2012 6:20 PM

To: Borough Assembly; Beth McEwen; Laurie Sica; Kim Kiefer
Cc: Rorie Watt; Brent Fischer; Jeannie Johnson; Carl Uchytil
Subject: Journalistic change.

Hello,

| just wanted to share with you all that 1 will no longer be a regular fixture in the back of the press box
after Thursday — but don’t worry too much, I'll still be a part of the Southeast Alaska journalism
community. I'll be quickly transitioning into the editor position at the Capital City Weekly on Friday. That
also means you will be seeing a new face or two again representing the Empire. | don’t have any details
at this point about when a new City and Education reporter would come in or who it may be.

| just wanted to give you folks a heads up, and thank you all for being great resources in the many topics
I've covered in the past (almost) two years. | am sure | will continue work with many of you, but in a
little bit different of a role.

So in that regard, please replace my email address in any lists you may have me on with
sarah.day@capweek.com as of Friday.

Thanks,

Sarah Day
Juneau Empire

4/26/2012





